Dn'ector L
WesIeySmons e :v
42”12_0550 -

Co-Dlrector

Eddy Craft

: 423 512“0909

Dean of Students

Jeffjohnson f‘ ‘v .

423‘220‘0393

. Dean of Instructors;

Tml Phﬂhps

' 4237413579

o IITimothY2:2 :

. And the things that thou |
o hastheardofmeamong .
the same
comm1tthouto faithfal
. men, who shallbe able to
; teachoﬂlers also. £

: manythnesses,

TRI-CITIES SCHOOL OF
PREACHING

AND CHRISTIAN DEVELOPMENT

1162 HWY. 91, ELIZABETHTON TN. 37643

Jeff Johnson

127 Oak Drive
Unicoi, Tn. 37692
423-220-0393

Dear Brethren,
We hope all is well. We pray that you all had a

" good holiday season. We were able to spend a little
. time with family during the Christmas break.

Unfortunately on January 2nd our son in laws
mother passed away in her sleep. We ask that you
keep the Bogart family in your prayers at this difficult
tme. ‘

Everything at the school good. We had to end
school a week early, before the Christmas break. We
had a student test positive for COVID. He is doing
fine now. We are now back in classes.

I wrote in my last letter about the Baptist preacher
who left the Baptist church by listening to Arise to
Truth radio program. His name is Robert Taylor and
he came to speak on a Wednesday night and
explained why he left the Baptist church. I can sum it

up with John 8:32 ye shall know the truth and the

truth shall make you free.

Please continue to pray for the work of the school,
the radio program, our students and faculty. We want
to thank you for supporting our work at the school.
You are truly a blessing to us and an answer to our
prayers. May God continue to bless you.

In His Service
Jeff Johnson




